COPY.

Enclosure

4th October, 1941,
Dear Sirs,
With reference to-my letter of the 29th
April last respecting the motor tug "CALTANURA", I
forward herewith a copy of a communication which has
today been addressed to the Qwners, from which it will
be seen that the vessel's cless has now been withdrawn

from the Register Eook.

In these circumstances, there is of course

no necessity for you to pursue this matter further,

I amy Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Clasgification Committee.

Messrs. Gray Mackenzie & Co. Ltd. (7 ,
Lloyd's Agents, 2021
BAHREIN.

Lloyd’s Register
Foundation
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